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Comments: Hello,

I'm writing because I DO NOT support USFS prohibiting fixed anchors in rock climbing areas. They are an

important part for safety in rock climbing. I also feel that any form of federal oversight in the

establishment/maintenance of fixed anchors will create unnecessary layers of beauracrasy and complexity which

will only serve to hurt climbers in the end. Additionally I am of the opinion that any regulations made will

ultimately be unenforcable and a waste of taxpayer dollars anyway due to the sheer amount of land that this

policy aims to "govern". 

 

Thank you for your time,

Adam R. 


